
Asian American,
Native Hawaiian,

and  
Pacific Islander

THE MONTH OF MAY IS 

HERITAGE MONTH

Let's celebrate
together!

AANAPISI is 100% federally funded by the U.S. Department of Education in the
amount of $300,000.00 per year for a period of five years (Oct 2021 - Sept 2026)

and is administered by South Seattle College.

AANAPISI stands for Asian American, Native American Pacific Islander
Serving Institution. South Seattle College was one of the first six higher

education institutions to be designated as an AANAPISI in 2008.

Tuesday, May 24th
12:30 - 1:30 PM

 

UNI 100
Come for as long or as short as you are available!

food
! games! art! ...and

more!
Questions?
Contact Rachel.Navarro@seattlecolleges.edu


